
NOTICE -- AMHERST DOES NOT HAVE A 

MAY ELECTION.  Please read further  for 

information on the upcoming June election. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOU MAY GO ONLINE TO THE STATE BOARD 

OF ELECTIONS WEBSITE TO REQUEST A 

BALLOT ON LINE.  

https://www.elections.virginia.gov/casting-

a-ballot/ 

OR YOU MAY CONTACT US AT 434-946-9315 

TO REQUEST AN APPLICATION. 

THE JUNE REPUBLICAN PRIMARY 

HAS BEEN POSTPONED DUE TO 

COVID-19.  THE JUNE PRIMARY, 

ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 9, 

WILL BE HELD JUNE 23, 2020 



 

 

 

 

 


